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Barrow to Host “Congress on the Corner” and Augusta 

Office Open House  
 
This Saturday, May 23, from 1:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m. Congressman John Barrow (GA-12) will be 
hosting “Congress on the Corner” and an Open House in his new Augusta office. “Congress on 
the Corner” is an opportunity for citizens to meet one-on-one with Congressman Barrow and to 
talk about what’s going on in Washington. It’s also an opportunity for everyone to come and see 
his new office, have something to eat, and just visit. 
 
Barrow and his staff will also be available to help anyone with problems they may be having 
with a government agency, such as the Social Security Administration, Medicare, or the Veterans 
Administration. 
 
“I hope folks will stop by and kick off their Memorial Day weekend with us,” said Barrow. 
“Times are tough, and there’s a lot we can do to help out.” 
 
Congressman Barrow will hold Congress on the Corner and the Open House this Saturday, May 
23, at 925 Laney Walker Boulevard in Augusta from 1:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m. 
 
Residents of the 12th District are welcome to stop by and meet with the Congressman. 

 
### 

 
Contact: Jane Brodsky (202) 225-2823 

 
 
 


